
Lead Paint Disclosure Acknowledgment 

Date: ________________________ 

Recipient's Name: ________________________ 

Address: ________________________ 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

This letter serves to acknowledge that you have received the lead paint disclosure regarding the 

property located at [Property Address], which is participating in the housing assistance 

program. 

As part of this program, we are required to inform you about the potential hazards of lead-based 

paint, especially if the property was built before 1978. You acknowledge that you have received 

the following: 

• Information pamphlet on lead hazard prevention. 

• Disclosure of known lead-based paint and/or lead-based paint hazards. 

• Any reports or records related to lead-based paint in the property. 

By signing below, you confirm that you have read and understood this disclosure and any 

accompanying documentation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

__________________________ ___________________________ 

Signature of Recipient Date 

__________________________ ___________________________ 

Signature of Provider Date 


